
Matthew Milletti-Moore Joins Terrie O'Connor Realtors

Terrie O’ Connor, President of Terrie O’Connor Realtors, is pleased to

announce that Matthew Miletti-Moore has joined the Wyckoff Group.

Matthew studied Business Management at Bergen Community College

and brings years of management and customer service expertise. His

experience includes managing a franchised business, working under the

CEO of the Miletti Group to sell and represent products on QVC, and

working in customer service.

Through his management and customer service work, he has gained

outstanding communication and organizational skills which are sure to

benefit his real estate clients. He is especially skilled in negotiation and

financial matters, bringing his interpersonal skills and quantitative

reasoning to help clients find solutions. 

Matthew has been a resident of Fair Lawn for the past 19 years and enjoys volunteering at local 

school events.

For any of your real estate needs Matthew can be reached at the office 201-891-0100 Ext 231, 

cell 201-956-7657, email him at mmoore@tocr.com

 


